Republic of the Philippines
V CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
23 April 2025

l. Opening of Financial Proposal scheduled on 23 April 2025 for the project
Procurement of Consulting Services for CAAP Competency Framework-
Bid No. 25-10-02 Bravo- PHP5,000,000.00 has been re-scheduled on 30 April
2025 at 9:30 AM at 3" Floor Supply, Procurement Building, CAAP
Compound, Pasay City and via Google Meet.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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